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January 2017 Newsletter
Thank You so much for the 
thoughtful holiday gifts. Our staff 
counter was covered with wonderful 
presents. The holiday goodies were 
enjoyed by everyone. We appreciate 
being included in your holiday giving! 

8:00 AM is when class begins for the 
Bigs during the Hard Nine Weeks. 
Munchkins have Ball Bouncing at 
8:30. Minis will also start classes at 
8:30. Please be prompt on school days.

Hard Nine Weeks begins on January 
3rd. Every student will have several 
areas of study which need attention 
each school night and over the 
weekend. If your child is not showing 
signs of sufficient homework; please 
contact their classroom teacher. HNW 
is the best time of year to help your 
child arrive at school on time, with a 
lunch which fuels mind and body, and 
backpack filled with papers and 
pencils for the day. 
 
Everyday of the HNW is an important 
school day. Please schedule trips, 
performances, time on the slopes, and 
appointments around the school days 
and not during them. Thank you!

Spring Dates: 
Parents’ Week: March 7th - 10th. 
Spring Break: March 11th - 20th.
We return on Tuesday, March 21st. 
The final school day is Friday, May 
26th.

All students need a hat for the park 
everyday. Start a New Year’s habit of 
bringing one to school and not relying 
on our pile. Bigs are the most resistant 
about remembering their hats, so 
attention is needed here. Thank you.

Potential families are always 
welcome to visit Fayette and we will 
have spaces open for the coming 
school year. Please assist us in helping 
the school community grow by 
referring interested parties to our 
website and Facebook page and of 
course your person to person talk of 
Fayette. 

Registration information is 
forthcoming in the January Thoughts 
pdf.

Aftercare is going very well and our 
students seem to love the extra 
playtime and also the help with 
homework. We encourage families to 
take advantage of this opportunity 
during the increased workload of the 
HNW. 

Nurtured Heart meetings will 
continue during the coming months. If 
you have interest in joining this 
discussion and haven’t done so yet, let 
us know so we can schedule an 
introduction for you. 
 
Happy New Year

Tara
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